From: Sarah Fletcher [Sarah.Fletcher@enfield.gov.uk]

Sent: 21 February 2017 18:07

To: Lorraine Cordell

Subject: Copy of letter sent to Mr Cordell [SEC=OFFICIAL:PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL

CORRESPONDENCE]

Attachments: Access letter for 109 Burncroft Avenue 2.pdf

Classification: OFFICIAL - PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL CORRESPONDENCE

Dear Ms Cordell,

Please find attached a copy of a letter hand delivered to Mr Simon Cordell at 109 Burncroft Avenue, Enfield, Middlesex EN3 7JQ yesterday regarding access to investigate the ongoing low water pressure issue in the block.

Kind regards,

Sarah Fletcher Neighbourhood Officer Neighbourhood Team 2 Edmonton Centre 36-44 South Mall

Telephone: 0800 40 80 160

Website: www.enfield.gov.uk

Enfield Council is committed to serving the whole borough fairly, delivering services and building strong communities.

Classification: OFFICIAL - PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL CORRESPONDENCE



IMPORTANT

Every Enfield resident should register for an online Enfield Connected account. Enfield Connected puts many Council services in one place, speeds up your payments and saves you time. Click here to get connected.



Enfield Council is committed to serving the whole borough fairly, delivering excellent services and building strong communities. Opinions expressed in this email are those of the individual and not necessarily those of the London Borough of Enfield. This email and any attachments or files transmitted with it are strictly confidential and intended solely for the named addressee. It may contain privileged and confidential information and if you are not the intended recipient and receive it in error you must not copy, distribute or use the communication in any other way. All traffic handled by the Government Connect Secure Extranet may be subject to recording/and or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.